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02.06.2020 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
2020/21 Pupil Leadership Team  
 
We are currently processing nominations from staff and pupils for the 2020/21 Pupil Leadership Team.  
There are many leadership opportunities available in S6 and I would like to take this opportunity to 
update you regarding the process we apply when appointing pupils specifically to the Pupil Leadership 
Team. 
  
Every member of staff and young person in our current S5 is being given the opportunity to nominate 
pupils to form the new Pupil Leadership Team. We are also providing our young people with the 
opportunity to self-nominate for the various roles on offer.  Nominations forms and instructions have 
been emailed directly from the school to your child’s Glow email account.  They must access this to 
make their nomination. 
 
Based on the number of nominations received and in consultation with key staff, we will invite 14 pupils 
to interview for the roles of School Captain, Depute School Captain and House Captain.  Following 
interviews, which this year will be completed digitally and remotely, the panel (with myself) will make 
decisions and appoint pupils to the various roles.  Should any young person decline their offer, then 
based on the number of nominations and again in consultation with key staff, we will select the next 
suitable young person.  Please note that our decision in this process is final. 
 
I am sure you will agree that these opportunities are a privilege and not a right.  While those appointed 
to a position have enhanced responsibilities, all senior pupils are valued and important members of our 
community who act as role models and ambassadors for our school. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
I wish each one of you, and your families, the best of health.  Please stay safe. 
 
H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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